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CRITICALLY ACCLAIMED ARTISTS NEWLY SLATED FOR SYMPHONY HALL  
RICK ROSS — DECEMBER 29, 2024 

MATTEO BOCELLI — MARCH 17, 2025 
 

ATLANTA – This week, Atlanta Symphony Hall has released news on two new upcoming performances. On 

December 29, 2024, Rick Ross returns to the Symphony Hall stage for another highly anticipated 

performance, this time joined by the Atlanta Pops Orchestra for A Holiday Affair. On March 17, 2025, 

powerhouse vocalist Matteo Bocelli will perform at Symphony Hall on his A Night with Matteo Tour. 

Tickets for both of these shows go on sale Friday, October 25 at 10AM at ticketmaster.com. For tickets 

and further information visit aso.org/live. 
 
About Rick Ross 

The Biggest Boss, Rick Ross, will be gracing us on Sunday, December 29 as he puts on at Atlanta 
Symphony Hall for a night you don't want to miss! Rick Ross: A Holiday Affair featuring the Atlanta Pops 
Orchestra will be a night of hip hop infused with orchestral sounds to the music of Ross' most classic hits! 
Expect to see the house filled with music lovers from the ATL to MIA and everywhere in between.... and 
beyond! Dress code is holiday formal. 
 
Rick Ross: A Holiday Affair with the Atlanta Pops Orchestra is presented by Opus Group 
Entertainment and will take place at Atlanta Symphony Hall on December 29, 2024, at 8:00PM.  

 
About Matteo Bocelli 

Classical crossover star Matteo is blazing a trail, selling out tours in Europe, North America and Australia. 
From his first appearance on single ‘Fall On Me’ with his father, Andrea Bocelli in 2018, to singing a 
reimagined version of ‘Time To Say Goodbye’ with new composition from Hans Zimmer at the 2024 Oscars.  

 
Matteo has performed on some of the world’s biggest stages. His ‘Night with Matteo’ tour has sold out 
globally renowned venues including the Sydney Opera House and the Country Music Hall of Fame. His 
debut live performance at age 18 was at Rome’s Colosseum, and in 2018 he and his father released ‘Fall on 
Me,’ a stirring duet amassing over 400 million global streams to date. 
 
Following the success of his recent collaboration ‘Falling Back’ with Polish superstar Sanah, Matteo recently 
unveiled his new single ‘If I Knew,’ featuring multi-platinum and Oscar-nominated artist, Sofia Carson. This 
heartfelt duet marks another significant step in Matteo's career, as he continues to forge his own genre, 
following the success of his self-titled debut album, Matteo. 
 
Matteo Bocelli’s A Night with Matteo is presented by Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE and Zero Mile 
Presents and will take place at Atlanta Symphony Hall on March 17, 2025, at 7:30PM. 
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About Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE 
Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE concerts feature world-renowned musicians and entertainers, several of 
which will be joined on-stage by the GRAMMY® award-winning, Atlanta Symphony Orchestra. Highlighting 
genres across the entertainment gamut, guests can enjoy concerts and events ranging from pop, rock, 
country, R&B, jazz, comedy, podcasts, book tours and everything in between. Symphony Hall continues to 
present a diverse array of artists throughout the year, bringing unique visual and audial experiences to the 
Atlanta community through the magic of live performances. 
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